
 

VA Educational Benefits 

Potter’s House Seminary and Bible College (PHSBC) is proud to support and 

honor our military members and their families’ commitment and sacrifice for 

our country through a collaborative effort involving the student and the 

Veterans Administration. PHSBC is approved by the North Carolina State 

Approving Agency to train veterans and eligible dependents under the VA 

Educational Assistance Program.  

 What Educational Benefits Are 
Available? 

PHSBC is currently authorized and accepts the following veterans’ 

educational benefits: 

Chapter 30 – Montgomery GI Bill 

Chapter 32 –Veterans Education Assistance Program (VEAP) 

 



Chapter 33 – Post 9/11 GI bill 

Chapter 35 – Survivors’ and Dependents’ Education Assistance Program 

Chapter 1606 – Selected Reserve 

Chapter 1607 – Reserve Educational Assistance Program (REAP) 

For information on these benefits and how to apply to determine eligibility, 

contact your VA counselor or visit the Department of Veterans Affairs website 

at www.benefits.va.gov/gibill. 

Start Your Educational Journey Today! 

 Veterans or dependent of veterans who plan to enroll at Potter’s House 

Seminary and Bible College are encouraged to start the educational journey 

today!  Applications to the College are currently being accepted and may be 

submitted online.  Let us help you get started! For more information and 

questions on applying at PHSBC, call today at 910 938-7766 or email us at 

(phsbc.college@gmail.com).   
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